## **ATTACHMENT 1**

From: Albina Zavaglia <

Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 11:20 PM

To: Rupnarain, Warren < Warren.Rupnarain@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Britto, John < John Britto@vaughan.ca>

Subject: Resignation - Accessibility Advisory Committee

Hi Warren,

I am currently quite busy with personal ventures outside work. I really enjoyed my time with the committee, being able to meet all of you and learning. I loved the interaction among all of us, united in our goal to improve accessibility in Vaughan and the freedom to share ideas freely.

I wish you and the committee the very best in your efforts to improve accessibility for all in Vaughan. I stand in support and will continue to strive to improve accessibility for all disabilities with all that I have learned from my time with the committee.

Sincerely,

Albina